Joint Meeting
Of
Lexington City Council
And
Lexington City School Board
Minutes
October 15, 2020

The Lexington City School Board met on October 15, 2020, at 7:00 pm, as a joint meeting with Lexington City Council via Zoom Video. Present: Timothy Diette, Owen Collins, Tammy Dunn, Mollie Fox, Glenn Sullivan, Rebecca Walters-Superintendent, Stephanie Burch-Clerk.

The Board Chair called the meeting to order at 7:00 pm.

The Board Chair, Timothy Diette, thanked the City Council members for their concerns and help as Lexington City Schools move towards in-person schooling again. He also shared his appreciation for Ms. Walters and her staff for all their hard work.

Rebecca Walters-Superintendent, gave an update on the Next Steps for a Return to In-Person Learning (please see attachment for details).

A motion to adjourn was made by Timothy Diette at 8:00 pm.

Board Chair	Board Clerk